
From: david hemenway
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: Taxes
Date: Monday, April 22, 2019 4:50:09 PM

Dear Co-Chair Smith Warner,

Almost $6Billion in new taxes plus taking away deductions which are the same as new taxes. 
You don't need this much money.  How can you be so irresponsible as to squander the citizens resources?
This isn't your money, it is ours.  Do you really think we will continue to put up with this irresponsibility?

Sincerely,

david hemenway
PO Box 647
Cottage Grove, OR 97424
dave@hemenways.com
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